We had parents attend our safer
internet use workshop at Russell House
with Steve and Bev. Steve provided
some good strategies for working
safely with the internet at home and
you can find more info about this from
Steve at the following e mail...
seronin@wfs.worcs.sch.uk

Pupils enjoyed
Looki.v':g ab hiu.?el:o be .
sofe on the internet and
how we need to be careful
with what we post including
photographs and also what we

access. Classes kaliked about _ad

safety online and created. N
their own internet
SQ'FE&‘J message.
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